March 28, 2022
Sarah Joughin 

Senior Associate Director of International Student/Scholar Services
Office of International Programs

University of Maine

300 Stodder Hall
Orono, ME  04469-5775
Dear Ms. Joughin:

As discussed in our recent phone conversation, (Name of your institution) would be grateful if you would secure permission from the Department of State for the University of Maine to issue a Form DS-2019 so that the following scholar can come to (Name of your institution) to do (Describe research activities).

NAME:




DATE OF BIRTH:

GENDER:

CITIZEN OF:




PERIOD OF STAY: (List dates of entire stay)

NATURE OF VISIT:



CATEGORY:
(Research Scholar/Professor/Short Term Scholar)



INSURANCE: (List source of health insurance during visit)

(Name of your institution) invites fewer than the necessary five individuals per year who would qualify for J-1 status.  Therefore, we are unable to apply for designation as an Exchange Visitor Sponsor and appreciate the University of Maine’s willingness to assist.

If you or the Department of State requires any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

